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CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 
 
 

 
     Re: Workers Compensation Insurance 
      Loss Cost and Assigned Risk Rate Filings 

 
North Carolina Senate Bill 744 was recently enacted into law, and contains a provision that 
limits workers compensation reimbursement for prescription drugs.  In order to incorporate the 
impact of this legislation into our annual Loss Cost and Assigned Risk Rate Filings for Workers 
Compensation, we requested – and the Commissioner has approved – a delay in filing of up to 
30 days. 
 
The Bureau will make the Loss Cost and Assigned Risk Rate filings for Workers Compensation 
on or before September 30, 2014. 
  
If you have questions, contact the NCRB Information Center at 919-582-1056 or via email at 
wcinfo@ncrb.org . 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Sue Taylor 
 
        Chief Operating Officer 
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